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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As another week draws to a close, I just wanted to update you all with news, updates and reminders for the 
weeks ahead. 
 
Firstly, I just wanted to say a huge thank you, to all those children, parents and families, who have taken part in 
our 500 mile challenge. So far our total is 124.63 miles and we have raised £415 for school, Derian House and the 
Raft Foundation. Thank you so much your kind donations. If you would like to donate a £1 please follow the link 
below.  
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/water-primary 
 
Our after school clubs have been a great success this week and the children have thoroughly enjoyed the various 
activities on offer. The children have been making animations on the iPads, Mountain and BMX Biking, watching 
movies and playing some of their favourite games. The clubs run from the end of school until 5pm and if you 
would like your child to attend please contact Mrs Willetts in the school office. 
 
Next Tuesday, the children will be taking part in a Triathlon at school, this amazing opportunity will see the 
children in Years 1 to 6 swim 2.4 miles, cycle 112 miles and run 26.2 miles (Ironman triathlon distance) in a single 
day. All activities are delivered on site and all required equipment will be brought along by the Trikidz team. I am 
sure we will achieve this challenge and have a wonderful day. Please remember all the children will need to arrive 
at school in their PE tracksuits. For safety reasons Acorn Class are not permitted to take part in this challenge, 
however Mrs Smith has come up with similar challenges which the children can have a go at.  
 
This week was the beginning of our new start and end times for the school day. Thank you for your patience with 
this and as the week has progressed the routine and organisation has been a lot smoother.  
 
Don’t forget our Good News Assembly will be live on our YouTube Channel from 7pm tonight. Well done to all our 
superstars for their wonderful learning and attitudes. 
 
I hope you all enjoy your weekend and I will look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Willan 

Headteacher 
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